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rcocomoj oe <rcocomoj oe@sbcglobal.net>
Saturday, January 16, 2010 10:02 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
New purposed Regulation

To Whom it may concern:

I am a small time ’Forex’ trader’ who trades with a mini account, the current leverage has made it possible for me
to suppliment my income with a small balance
($1000- $2000). The new regulations of dropping the leverage to 10:1 would make it unworthy to spend the time
trading through a U.S broker and would force me to seek outside brokerage at greater risk. I sure hope this does
not become a ’law’.

Sincerely, Rod Slotterbeck


